
Renaming Committee Meeting Minutes for July 18, 2024 

• Those in attendance: 

Kali Blount- In-person 
Dr. Jeffrey King-via Zoom 
Rep. Ed Jennings- In-person 
Rep. Yvonne Hinson- via Zoom 
Helen Strain- via Zoom 
Karen Alford- via Zoom 
Prescott Cowles- In-person 
Brenda Brooks- In-person  
Dr. Jon Rehm- Supt. appointed Historian 
Kim Hampton- Union appointed Teacher 

 Evelyn Foxx – In-person 

• Elections for the Chair and co-chair were conducted.  Rep. Ed Jennings was elected chair and Dr. 

Jeffery King was elected co-chair. 

• Nannette Dell acted as the substitute coordinator and took notes. 

• Rep. Jennings said that he would work on having an agenda at future meetings. 

• Rep. Jennings said that members of the committee may add additional names to the list.   

• The group discussed scheduling regular meetings through the month of December. Rep. 

Jennings asked if the 3rd Thursday of the month worked.  However, there was a conflict. It was 

decided that that future meetings would be held on the second Thursday of each month from 

6:00-7:30. If more frequent meetings are needed, the group will determine when those 

meetings will be scheduled. 

• Rep. Jennings asked that members of the committee make their best effort to attend meetings 

in-person. 

• Mr. Blount asked if there could be more information added about some of the names that were 

submitted with minimal information. 

• Ms. Foxx asked to have a timeline to refine the list. 

• The group discussed a possible timeline and shortening the list to 10 names by the August 8, 

2024 meeting. 

• Rep. Hinson expressed concern about moving too fast. 

• Further discussion was held regarding a potential timeline. 

• Rep. Jennings said that at the next meeting they would discuss policies, add any additional 

names brought forward by committee members, review the names, investigate any best 

practices for shortening the list, and start a process to shorten the list. 

• Rep. Jennings said there would be an agenda sent out prior to the next meeting. 

• Mrs. Dell said if there were any questions, members could contact her (until a new coordinator 

is names) or Kim Green. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 

 


